
From: Lindy Stevenson
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Out door advertizing
Date: Sunday, 16 June 2013 4:19:14 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
I wish to complain about the fact that a billboard advertising a strip club has just been put up
opposite the Enoggera Army barracks in Brisbane. This is no accident that this particular site
was chosen by the owners of the Strip club. As a concerned citizen I am disgusted that the Sex
Industry is using this type of advertising to ruin our young men and families. Please legislate to
ban this type of advertising in public places.yours faithfully
Lindy Stevenson

Hervey Bay, 4655
QLD
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